
    
       

      
   

   
 

    
  
           

          
         

        
  

  
  

  
 

From: Tonga Wendy G <redacted> 
Date: Mon, 21 Apr 2008 13:22:18 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: Bisphenol A 
Subject: Bisphenol A 

Good morning Dr. Shane, 

I would like to voice my opinion that plastics with Bisphenol A 
should be removed from shelves immediately. The health of the 
American people is at risk and everything possible should be 
done to reduce the exposure of this harmful chemical. 

Thank you. 

Wendy Tonga 




